COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

High Close, Wiltshire Road,
Wokingham, Berks.

18th karch 1540,
Dear birs,

I am in receipt of your memorandum
of the 5th ultimo, intimating that the Owners of
the steamer " INDIA VARU" are unable to make any
arrangements for the Second Special Survey No.2
to be held until October next,

I think 1t well however, to draw
your attention to your letter of the 1st December
and my reply of the 12th January last, in which
the Owners' proposal to carry out the inspection
in gquestion in lMay next was agreed to, and in
view of the fact that the proposal ocutlined in your
communication now received involves the postponement
of the Special Survey for two months over the
Year of Crace, I shall be glad to recelve some
further information from you in regard to the matter.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,

The Surveyors, & A bFal
KOBE, : '
: Lloyd’s Register
Foundation
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